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Classmates, 
 
I hope that all is well with you and yours as Summer begins. 
 
I am certain that many of you have had some experiences over the last couple of months that you 
would like to share, or have some updates about what is going on in your lives. I would love to 
hear them and pass them on to the rest of the class.  Feel free to shoot me an email at 
wabashagent80@gmail.com. 
 
Also, we are making our last push for donations to the College before the end of the fiscal year.  
Many of us have already contributed, and we only need a handful more to push us over the 
College’s goal of getting 45% participation.  If you have not contributed, please make a gift 
before June 30. www.wabash.edu/give 
 
One more thing: the College will recognize our class for the 40th anniversary of our 
commencement at a tailgate party on October 16.  Please mark your calendars for that date, and 
let me know if you intend to be there.  Thanks! 
 
Enjoy your summer, and I hope to see you on October 16 (if not sooner). 
 
 
Ken Williams 
Agent, Class of 1980 
(219) 510-3087 
Wabashagent80@gmail.com 
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